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16 January 2017

Dr Robert Shaw
fyi-request-5067-12ab9706@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Dr Robert Shaw

Thank you for your Official Information Act request, received on 6 December 2016.
You requested:

“Paul Spoonley on National Radio today mentioned a paper of advice he (7)
provided to Cabinet regarding social cohesion. It was for a previous
administration. | would like to read that paper.”

As advised by email on 13 December 2016, we have been unable to find any
information relevant to your request. Consequently, we have decided to decline your
request under section 18(e) of the Official Information Act — the document alleged to
contain the information requested does not exist or, despite reasonable efforts to locate
it, cannot be found.

This fully covers the information you requested. You have the right to ask the
Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision.

Yours sincerely

PR N

Alastair Cameron
Team Leader, Investment Approach, Fiscal and State Sector Management
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